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Thank you to those that sent in articles and photos for the September / October issue of The Hub.   

Please remember the following when submitting articles and photos:  

Use highest resolutions for pictures 
Identify subjects in the pictures, but limit the number of group pictures 
Do not imbed photos in the articles or in the email; email them as attached jpg 
format files  
A signed photo release form is required for minors in the photo 
Articles should be attached as a Word document.  No scanned 
documents are allowed 
Keep articles short as space may be limited 
Printed material from another source must have written use permission or 
they cannot be used 

 
The next issue for The Hub will be November / December and the deadline to submit articles 
is October 15, 2024.  Articles and photos may be submitted anytime but will not be accepted 
after October 15th.  Pease be sure to get your articles and photos in by the deadline. Articles 
may be edited or shortened depending on space availability for the issue. 
 
Thank you to Glenda Schultz and Samantha Valine for offering to proofread.  If anyone else 
would like to help, please contact me.  The more eyes, the better!  
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Editor 
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